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OFFICIAL STATEMENT TO THE REPUBLIC OF MEXICO 

 

16th June 2018 

 

Dear President Mangolube, 

 

 We regret to inform you that the HR division of the IAMA General Assembly has 

voted to reject your promotion to a full member with a vote of 6 against, 4 for, and 1 

abstained. Your promotion has been re-scheduled to 30th June, a fortnight from today. 

  

This has been a particularly difficult decision for us for there is no doubt that 

you are an outstanding architect. This is also why we have invited you to join in the 

first place. However, the IAMA is a forum for Minecraft architects, and forums work 

best when its members are actively participating in discussions. Since your initial 

arrival, we have yet to see anything from you, be that discussing, enquiring, or 

requesting for assistance, which you did on Twitter—a bit of a disappointment to us, 

because you did not use the IAMA as a platform where you could seek for help. Hence, 

we simply cannot promote you due to your inactivity within the IAMA Discord channel. 

  

We hope that within these two weeks, you would become increasingly active 

on the channel, and use the platform effectively. Once again, your promotion will take 

place in two weeks’ time on the 30th June. 

 

Regards, 

IAMA Executive Council 


